
Your Worship and City Councillors,  

 

I have followed the public consultation and debate about the proposed improvements, including 

walkways and bridges for the Medway Valley ESA and encourage you to support the staff 

recommendations. As someone who has hiked many of London's ESAs I can appreciate how the 

walkways and bridges will make this area more accessible for people of all abilities.  

 

You have experts on staff and with the UTRCA who have vouched for the plans and have said 

they do not pose a danger to the natural habitat. I urge you to respect their advice.  

 

This letter can appear on the public agenda.  

 

Elaine Gamble 

1633 Trossacks Avenue 

London ON N5X2G3 

 


